
  

ITEM SUMMARY 

MEETING DATE: October 18, 2021 

FROM:  Kara L. Irwin-Ferris, Building, Planning and Engineering Director  
 

SUBJECT: 
Resolution No. 2021-51 
Dillman Trail Multi-Use Pathway Grant   
2022-2023 Execution of Local Agency Program (LAP) Agreement with 
FDOT 

 
 

BACKGROUND 

Background: 
 
On February 5, 2018, the City Council adopted Resolution 2018-07 granting staff authority to 
submit an application to the Transportation Planning Agency (TPA) Transportation Alternatives 
(TA) Grant Program. The application requested funding for a Multi-use Pathway from Dillman 
Road to Forest Hill Boulevard, approximately 3,855 linear feet of a twelve (12) foot wide asphalt 
path along with ancillary landscaping.  The project will be built within a city-owned 80’ wide 
vacant right-of-way.  The current estimated cost of the work is $700,136.  The proposed LAP 
Agreement provides a funding amount of $533,697 from the Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT). 
 
 

ANALYSIS 

 
In order to proceed with the project, the attached Agreement between Florida State Department 
of Transportation (FDOT) the City of Greenacres needs to be approved by the City Council.    
The Agreement will become effective upon approval by FDOT. 
 
 

FINANCIAL INFORMATION 

 
The Local Agency Program Agreement provides approximately $533,697 of the $700,136 
estimated construction cost of the project.  The remaining portion of funds needed to complete 
the project has been budgeted in the FY 2021-22 budget. 
 

 

LEGAL 

The Resolution has been prepared in accord with applicable City Code requirements. 



 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Approval of the LAP Agreement through the adoption of Resolution 2021-51. 

 

 


